HORNBY — HEI HEI AND ISLINGTON HEAVY COMMERCIAL VEHICLE STUDY

The City Streets Manager provided the Board with a report (received by City Services Committee at its
July meeting, also) on progress aimed at introducing heavy commercial vehicle bans on the use of
certain roads in the Hei Heillslington residential areas, and possible improvements at the
Pound/Waterloo Roads and Pound/Yaldhurst Roads intersections.

The Board received the report and noted that a meeting with the City Services Committee and local
resident groups would be scheduled to allow further discussion on the progress of the vehicle study
outcomes.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


